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There should never be any kind of banning of books. Parents and adult individuals 

should be able to decide which books they want their minor children or themselves to 

read. If they have objections on what a school dictates as a book to read, then they 

can make that decision, but to ban books is akin to burning them. Government nor 

small groups of individuals should have no dictate over what should be considered as 

free speech, Sheila 


